From: PUC Consumer Comments

To: Diane Hanian
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 1:00:04 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Sharon Williams

Email: sharitwigs@hotmail.com
Telephone: 208-201-6115
Address: 167 So. 3rd West
Rigby, 1D 83442

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Public Utilities
Case ID: PAC-E-19-08

Comment: "Solar generated power at individual homes is worth the same amount you charge
of any power. And it allows individuals to be more self-reliant. The advantage to your
company, is that you won't have to build expensive new power plants and infrastructure
thereby saving you a lot of money. Please don't pass this bill!"
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